Dear Friends and Families 7.22,
VOICES has been especially busy in the past week as we prepare for the September 10 Information Forum and September 11 Commemorative Luncheon at the Marriott Financial Center hotel adjacent to Ground Zero. Those of you who attended last year know how special this event is for our families, and we believe this program will be the best yet. I encourage all of you to attend to meet fellow family members, reminisce and share your strength. Detailed invitations for the event have been mailed. If you have not received an invitation and would like to attend the event please email your name, address, and telephone number to dwestfal@voicesofsept11.org 

The Commemorative Luncheon will follow the Commemorative Events to be held the morning of September 11 at the WTC site. The full program has not yet been announced, but Mayor Mike Bloomberg’s office has held meetings to plan the events. The program will likely include a reading of the victims’ names by family members. We will let you know more details about the Commemorative Events on September 11 as they become available.

VOICES is finalizing the informational panels we will offer at the Information Forum on September 10. We would greatly appreciate your feedback on possible topics to be discussed. Please take a brief survey by clicking here (LINK to Survey Monkey). 
VOICES continued our advocacy work in Washington, DC this week. Please read the summary below of the spirited 9/11 Public Discourse panel on Civil Liberties and Security we attended Monday morning. We also met with members of Sen. Susan Collins’ (R-ME) staff, and had an excellent meeting with Sen. Frank Lautenberg (D-NJ) (picture?) where we discussed how VOICES can be a more effective advocate for homeland security and counter-terrorism reforms. 
Finally, recent media coverage has brought much attention to the Memorial plan for Ground Zero. VOICES has joined 13 other family groups in calling for the removal of the International Freedom Center and the Drawing Center from the Memorial site. We believe the memorial should be allowed to speak for itself, and that the controversy the two outside institutions will attract is inappropriate for sacred ground. Below is a fuller explanation of VOICES’ stand on this divisive issue, as well as an update on the memorial planned for the Pentagon.

We hope to see all of you on September 10 and 11 in New York City. 

Warm Regards,

MF
